

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Reply-To: To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Mon, Oct 7, 2013 at 1:28 PM

Oct 7, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

As a tax-paying Virginian, I strongly support the expansion of Medicaid in my state. The state of the current health system is a disgrace and the fact that many of my fellow Virginians are excluded from exercising their right to access health care is appalling. I urge you to expand Medicaid in Virginia, which would ultimately contribute to a healthier population and consequently an economically healthier Virginia.

Sincerely,

Nancy Diaz

22305